
From: Daniel Mathews [mailto:ravenedit@comcast.net]  
Sent: Monday, April 06, 2015 8:27 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission; Hales, Mayor; Commissioner Saltzman; Commissioner Fish; 
Commissioner Fritz; Commissioner Novick 
Subject: comment on Pembina proposal 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
Please deny permits for a propane terminal. This industry is too dangerous to locate in Portland or any 
population center. The small number of long-term jobs do not warrant taking this level of risk. 
 
Also, don’t fall for the claims that this propane offers net carbon benefits as a "bridge fuel." Its likely 
destination in Asia is plastics manufacture. It is more likely to serve as a bridge fuel if it is not shipped 
overseas, and has to be used on this continent. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Daniel Mathews 
602 NW Skyline Crest 
Portland OR 97229 
503-297-1887 
ravenedit@comcast.net 
 
 


